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Wisconsin Entertainers Mark and Gretch Hladish Release New Song "A Christmas to Remember" 
 
Delavan, WI  - Mark and Gretch Hladish, Wisconsin entertainers, have written and recorded a new song titled “A 
Christmas To Remember.” (A free digital download, coming soon to Spotify & Apple Music) 
 
The duo's musical journey began in 2005, performing for fairs, festivals, and regional venues. The following year, 
they co-produced a season of Christmas Shows with Millies Restaurant and Shopping Village in Delavan, WI. 
After seven successful seasons of variety cabaret shows, the location was purchased for Rosewood 
Entertainment, a venue dedicated to the couple's ongoing creative endeavors. 
 
Their holiday show, "Christmas Remembered," has become a beloved tradition for their fans. For their 19th 
season of performances, Mark and Gretch felt it was time for the production to have a theme song. 

Mark shared, "The lyrical landscape for Christmas songs has been well-explored, and it's difficult to express 
meaningful sentiments in an original way. We wanted to share our hearts in the moment, honoring the 
traditions of Christmas and our appreciation for all who celebrate with us." Gretch added, "The Spirit of 
Christmas brings hope in the most tangible way. It touches the hearts and minds of us all and shines light into 
the darkness as we begin to believe again." 

 
Shawn Slawson of Camo & Sky has produced a music video for "A Christmas to Remember" to accompany the 
song's debut in this year's shows at Rosewood. Mark and Gretch want this song and video to be a gift to 
everyone who has encouraged and supported their music through the years. They ask that everyone share the 
song with their friends and families during the holiday season. 

CONTACT:  

Mark Hladish: mark@rosewoodwi.com – 262-275-5587 
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